
DRS TECHNICAL SERVICES, INC. 
 
 
FILED ELECTRONICALLY 
 
October 21, 2013 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Notification of Construction and Commencement of Service 
    
Dear Madam Secretary: 
 
On October 22, 2012, the Commission granted the license for Transmit/Receive Earth 
Station E120118 (the “Station”) under File No. SES-LIC-20120626-00619.  This letter is 
to advise the Commission that the Station has been constructed and placed in operation.   
 
Specifically, the Commission is advised as follows: 
 
- Name of Licensee: 
 
 DRS Technical Services, Inc. 
 
- File Number: 
 
 SES-LIC-20120626-00619 
 
- Call Sign and Date of Grant: 
 
 E120118, October 22, 2012 
 
- Certification: 
 
DRS Technical Services, Inc. certifies that: (i) construction of the Station’s facilities as 
authorized has been completed; (ii) each antenna facility has been tested and is within 2 
dB of the pattern specified in Section 25.209 of the Commission’s rules; and (iii) the 
Station is operational, service was commenced on October 26, 2012 and will remain 
operational during the license period unless the license is submitted for cancellation. 
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Should any questions arise with respect to this letter, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
___________________________   
Christopher McNeal 
Sr. Field Engineer 
DRS Technical Services, Inc. 
  
 
 


